
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 

**Pro-D on Friday, January 24 – No School for 
Students** 

 

Looking Ahead 

• January 24 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• January 27-31 

o English kindergarten registration 

• January 31 

o 4/5 classes swimming field trip 

• February 10-13 

o SD61 Student Transfer Week 

• February 14 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• February 17 

o Family Day – school closed 

• March 15-30 

o Spring Break – school closed 

 

Panago Pizza on McKenzie (Store014) has generously been providing free pizza for our lunch program. Their kindness is 

going a long way to help feed our students. The next time you order pizza, consider ordering from Panago on McKenzie 

to support this generous, community-minded business.  

 

Please click on the following link for information about our upcoming kindergarten registration:  

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/kindergarten-registration/ 

 

Please click on the following link for information and access to the Grade 4 Student Learning Survey:  

 

 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/kindergarten-registration/


Quadra Village Community Centre is offering a free weekly group to explore Mental Wellness for 
Female-Identifying Moms starting on Wednesday January 22nd 10am-12pm. Lunch and childminding 
are provided. Participants decide what topics the group will be focusing on. To register, email 
families@quadravillagecc.com or call 250-388-7696.  

 
 

 

From Our Wonderful PAC 

Hello Quadra Families,   
 
We have an exciting community event planned. February 22nd, bring your family and come cheer on the 
Victoria Royal’s at their home game. Tickets are available for purchase from PAC for a minimum donation 
of $14. Please etransfer connect@quadrapac.net with the number of tickets your family requires and if 
you want to pick up tickets from the office or have them sent home with your student. We are looking 
forward to bringing our Quadra school community together at this local upcoming game. If you require 
accessible seating options, please let us know. 
 
We would also like to advise everyone our bottle drive for this Sunday has been canceled due to lack of 
volunteers.   Please check out our website quadrapac.net for the link to sign up for our next one which 
goes to support the grade 5s. 
 
Your Quadra PAC Executive Team 
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